
127 Riversink Road 
Crawforddle, Florida 32327 

David B. Erwin 
Attorney At Law 

Telephone 850.926.9331 
Fax 850.926.8448 
daveerwin@direcway.com 

May 20,2002 

Blanca Bay0 
Division of the Commission Clerk 

and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

In re: Docket No. 01 1073-WS, Application for Increased Water and 
Wastewater Rates in Broward County by Ferncrest Utilities, Inc. 

REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Pursuant to an audit in this docket, Commission staff obtained information pertaining to 
the compensation of Andrew Trumbach, part of which compensation was paid for work 
performed for the applicant, Ferncrest Utilities, Inc. 

Please be advised that the information obtained by staff is confidential and proprietary, and 
this letter constitutes a request for confidential classification pursuant to Rule 25-22.006(3)(a)2, 
E;. A. C. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. 

Sincerely, 

David B. Erwin 

DBE:jm 

Copy: Patricia Merchant, FPSC 
Jack Shreve, Public Counsel 
Andrew Tmmbach 


